
 

 

 

30 March 2020 

Media statement 

GEPF to take action following report of the Judicial Commission of Inquiry into 

Allegations of Impropriety at the Public Investment Corporation  

The Board of the Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) welcomes the findings and 

recommendations in the Report of the Judicial Commission of Inquiry into Allegations of 

Impropriety at the Public Investment Corporation (Commission).   

The Board supports the President Cyril Ramaphosa, who, on releasing the Commission’s 

report, indicated that in keeping with the recommendations in the report he would be 

forwarding it to the National Prosecuting Authority and all relevant regulatory authorities for 

their consideration and appropriate action. 

The Board is encouraged by the media statement issued by the Public Investment Corporation 

(PIC) on the 20 March 2020 with respect to the actions it will be taking in response to the 

Commission’s report, including action initiated against named individuals and organisations. 

The GEPF looks forward to being regularly briefed by the PIC as it deals with the various 

recommendations in the report.  

Although the Commission’s terms of reference did not include the GEPF, the GEPF will pay 

careful attention to and follow up on the Commission’s recommendations specific to it and the 

PIC. It will cooperate with the National Treasury which has been tasked with oversight in 

addressing the Commission’s findings and recommendations. 

The Executive Committees of the GEPF and PIC, led by the Principal Executive Officer and 

Acting Chief Executive respectively, overseen by the respective Boards,  are already engaged 

in the reviewing the agreements, policies, mandates, procedures, processes, benchmarks and 

fee structures that govern the relationship  between them as well as addressing areas where 

the relationship has been eroded. 
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